
 
 
 

November 15, 2006 
 
 
TO:   ALL LICENSEES AND INTERESTED PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT:  REPEAL OF NEVADA GAMING COMMISSION REGULATIONS 15, 15A AND  
                  15B AND ADOPTION OF PROPOSED NEW REGULATION 15 
 
 
This is to advise that the State Gaming Control Board will hold a public workshop on Thursday, 
November 30, 2006, at 10:00 a.m., in Conference Room 2450, 555 East Washington Avenue, 
Las Vegas, Nevada, to consider repeal of current Regulation 15 entitled (Corporate 
Licensees), current Regulation 15A entitled (Limited Partnership Licensees) and current 
Regulation 15B entitled (Limited-Liability Company Licensees), in their entirety; to consider 
adoption of an entirely new regulation entitled Regulation 15, Non-Publicly Traded - Business 
Entity – Licensees and Holding Companies, that will replace current Regulations 15, 15A and 
15B which will provide regulatory requirements and guidelines for such non-publicly traded 
business entities. 
 
To obtain a copy of the proposed regulation, please call the Executive Secretary’s office at  
(775) 684-7750, or submit a written request addressed to the Executive Secretary, Nevada 
Gaming Commission, PO Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702-8003.  The proposed 
regulation is also available on the Commission’s web site at gaming.nv.gov. 
 
Very truly yours 
 
 
 
Marilyn Epling 
Executive Secretary 
ME/je 
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